
Results from the Mixed Gunn Trophy 

Thank you to everyone for playing in the Mixed Gunn Trophy event on June 23, 2018.  The 

Gunn Trophy was donated by Shirley and Daryl Craig in memory of the Gunn family and 

commenced in 1999.  Daryl made the trophy presentation. 

The format for the day was a mixed chapman. A total of 24 couples participated in the event 

and a total of 10 prizes were announced and can be picked up in the proshop – the following 

are the results: 

Trophy winners and 1st Low Net – Rick Udall and Lila James 61.2 (amazing gross score of 70) 

2nd Low Net – Beth and Bill Mason   63.4 

3rd Low Net – Bob Ridpath and Gayle Stanley 64.4 

4th Low Net – Donna and Doug Specht  65 

5th Low Net – Brenda and Dave Hart   66.8 

1st Low Gross – Sparky Gilbeau and Jennifer Hicks 78 (based on final 9 holes) 

2nd Low Gross – Coleen and Albert Seabrook  78 

3rd Low Gross – Judy and Fred Hunter  80 

Closest to the Pin #5 ladies – Cathy Draper 

Closest to the Pin #5 Men – Lewis Briskin 

Special thanks to Don Green for his help with the draw and scoring, and to the proshop for 

taking the entries. 

Finances for the day: 

Fees collected – 24 couples x $10 = $240 

1st Low Net – 2 x $25    $50 

1st Low Gross -  2 x $15  $30 

2nd Low Net – 2 x $15    $30 

2nd and 3rd Low Gross – 4 x $10 $40 

3rd to 5th Low Net – 6 x $10   $60  

closest to pins – 2 x $15  $30 

Total Paid Out    $240  

Skins 22 couples x $5 collected = $110 

Fred and Judy Hunter #1  $22 

Trish and Gord Wilson #11  $22 

Bob Ridpath/Gayle Stanley #12 $22 

Rick Udall/Lila James #15  $22 

Sparky Gilbeau/Jen Hicks #16  $22  
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